
    

 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

No. 22 of 2024 
 

Richardson’s Wharf Bollard #14 out of service  

Notification to all concerned stakeholders that Richardson’s Wharf Bollard No.14 is 

out of service until further notice 

  
Figure 1: Source Bing Maps- https://www.bing.com/maps/?cp=54.624859%7E-5.897415&lvl=18.1&style=g&pi=9 

 

 
 

CAPTAIN K G Allen 
       HARBOUR MASTER 

Belfast 
6th September 2024 
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